FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D. C. 20580

BUREAU OF CONSUMER PROTECTION

January 24, 1974

Dr. Harold Blackburn, M.D. Department of Physiological Hygiene University of Minnesota Medical School Minneapolis, Minn. 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Lynne McCoy and I would like to thank you for meeting with us last Wednesday to talk about recent advertisements by the National Commission on Egg Nutrition. Thank you also for driving us to the airport and for taking care of the return of our rented car.

As we proceed with our investigation of the National Commission ads, we will continue to be in touch with you; we will be most grateful for any further assistance you can give us.

Again, thank you for Wednesday's meeting.

Sincerely,

Mm Ommsham John Cunningham

Attorney